
For more information, please visit honorhealth.com/sheaconstruction.

Construction has started on a new parking 
garage at HonorHealth Scottsdale Shea 
Medical Center. The new garage will be 
located near the main hospital entrance off 
of 90th Street where our visitor parking lot 
was previously.

The hospital and Emergency Department 
remain open during construction.

During construction, there are changes to 
parking and valet services, including:

• Valet services has moved to the southeast 
side of the hospital building off of 92nd 
Street. Signage is posted to help guide you to the new location. Valet services 
are free.

• Valet hours have been expanded to accommodate the increased need for 
services. The new hours are 7 a.m. to 8 p.m., Monday through Friday. On 
Saturdays and Sundays, visitors can park in any designated visitor parking lot. 

• Valet services has a golf cart to assist you with getting to the main hospital 
in a timely and safe manner.

• Parking attendants are present around campus to help direct you to parking.

• Patient pick up and drop off will continue at the main hospital entrance for 
the duration of the project. After drop off, please proceed to parking on the 
east side of the building or valet services located on the southeast side of the 
hospital building.

Please note: Parking and valet in front of the Emergency Department remains 
unchanged.
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